## Club CHAMPIONSHIP WINNERS

Another beautiful month at Dove Canyon Golf Club has come to an end as we inch closer to the NEW YEAR. WE JUST COMPLETED OUR CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP, WHICH YET AGAIN, HAS BROUGHT OUT THE BEST PLAYERS DOVE CANYON HAS TO OFFER. STARTING WITH THE CHAMPIONSHIP FLIGHT, DOVE CANYON WOULD LIKE TO CONGRATULATE FORBES COLLINS II ON AN INCREDIBLE 217 (73, 71, 73). IT WAS A HARD FOUGHT BATTLE over three long days and the conditions were not easy. Runner up Jason Bittick was hot on the TRAIL WITH A SOLID 219 (73, 73, 73).

DOVE CANYON WOULD ALSO LIKE TO CONGRATULATE KEVIN YARTER, FOR HIS AMAZING PLAY IN THE MEN'S NET FLIGHT, WITH A NET SCORE OF 142 (73, 69). THE SENIOR FLIGHT WAS NOT SHORT OF IMPRESSIVE EITHER, WITH Denny Thomas taking home the Senior Gross Honors with a score of 149 (76,73). Running away WITH THE SENIOR NET FLIGHT, STEPHAN CONTE BESTED THE FIELD WITH A NET SCORE OF 142 (72, 70).

Finally, Congratulations to Ying Di Li who shot an impressive 164 (83, 81), who became the 2020 Women's Club Champion. Dove Canyon would also like to congratulate Kathy Bao with an IMPRESSIVE NET SCORE OF 145 (71, 74), TAKING HOME THE TOP NET HONORS.

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO PARTICIPATED IN THE 2020 DOVE CANYON CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP!









### CLUB NEWS

# Wrapping up 2020

WE HAVE REACHED DECEMBER OF 2020, AND THE HOLIDAY SEASON IS UPON US! WE ARE EXCITED TO CLOSE ON A HIGH NOTE AND MAKE THE BEST OF THE SITUATION IN FRONT OF US.

THE CANYON GRILLE IS BACK TO OUTDOOR DINING AND WE WILL CONTINUE TO DO OUR BEST TO MAKE EVERYONE COMFORTABLE BY USING THE HEATERS. WE WANT TO BE AS AVAILABLE AS POSSIBLE TO THE MEMBERS, HOWEVER THE COLD WEATHER AND STATE/COUNTY GUIDELINES MAY BE CAUSE FOR ADJUSTMENT. WE WILL CONSIDER THESE FACTORS AND NOTIFY YOU IF WE NEED TO ADJUST.

THE TEAM IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE HOWEVER, WE WILL BE OFFERING 2 FOR \$39 ON BOTH THURSDAYS AND SATURDAYS FOR THE MONTH OF DECEMBER. KEEP AN EYE ON YOUR EMAIL AS WE WILL ANNOUNCE WEEKLY SPECIALS AS WELL.

THANKSGIVING TO GO WAS A HIT, WE HOPE YOU ENJOYED THE MEALS THE KITCHEN PREPARED FOR YOU AND HOPE YOU AT LEAST GOT SOME QUALITY IMMEDIATE FAMILY TIME! WITH ANTICIPATION OF THE COVID GUIDELINES STAYING THE SAME THROUGH DECEMBER, WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SERVING OUR ANNUAL YULETIDE DINNER TO GO. MORE DETAILS IN THE COMING WEEK.



Follow Us!

OUR SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORMS ARE A GREAT WAY TO HEAR ABOUT EVERYTHING HAPPENING AROUND THE CLUB AND STAY UP TO DATE WITH THE LATEST NEWS.

@DOVECANYONGC







Apcoming EVENTS

YULETIDE DINNER TO GO

DECEMBER 12TH

2 FOR \$39

EVERY THURSDAY & SATURDAY

New Year's Eve

CLUBHOUSE CLOSES AT 5PM

### **GOLF NEWS**

### **NOVEMBER RECAP**

ON OCTOBER 31, WE HAD A SPECIAL HALLOWEEN COUPLES MEMBER GUEST. 1ST PLACE GROSS GOES TO TOM & DENISE MARLBOROUGH WITH THEIR GUESTS, CRAIG & BEVERLY McClure with an incredible TEAM SCORE OF 154. 2ND PLACE GROSS GOES TO MIKE & FRAN BERGESON AND THEIR GUESTS, Dave & Susan Alexander WITH A TEAM SCORE OF 161. 1ST PLACE NET GOES TO STEPHEN BAIK & CHLOE LEE AND THEIR GUESTS DAVID & BYUNG HEE CHA WITH A TEAM SCORE OF 122. 2ND PLACE NET GOES TO IOE & CHRIS CASTELLANO WITH THEIR GUESTS BILL & KAREN SCHREY. THEY WERE JUST EDGED OUT IN A CARD OFF. OF COURSE, WE CANNOT FORGET ABOUT THE WINNER OF THE BEST COSTUMES: CONGRATS TO CHUCK & DONNA SCHOFIELD FOR THIS YEARS BEST Costumes!

### Upcoming Events

#### LADIES HOLIDAY SCRAMBLE - DECEMBER 4TH

We'll be kicking the holiday season off with the Ladies Holiday Scramble on Thursday December 4th! Ladies will be playing a 4-Player scramble where each player on the team hits a tee shot and then the players decide and play from the best spot. They will continue this process until the ball is holed. Expect some low scores from these ladies!

#### MGA Men's Member Member - December 5th &6th

THIS WILL BE THE FINAL MGA EVENT OF THE YEAR AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO A GREAT EVENT. TEAMS OF TWO WILL GO OUT ON THE 5TH FOR A SHAMBLE FORMAT WITH A 9-DRIVE MINIMUM AND ON THE 6TH THEY WILL PLAY A BETTER BALL FRONT NINE AND ALTERNATE SHOT BACK NINE.







Congratulations to

### SAM LEGASPI

Hole #10 177 Yards

NOVEMBER 26, 2020



### End of Year Conditions

The holiday season is upon us which means the cooler weather is as well. The bermudagrass will start to head into dormancy and lose its color. In order to preserve our color throughout the cool winter months, we will start to apply the pigments to the fairways. We have also experienced some small amounts of frost (which speeds up the dormancy process of the turf) and it will start becoming more noticeable as we inch closer to the winter. Let us all please do our part to help keep the fairways and roughs as lush as possible now that the turf has slowed its growing process. Staying off weak areas, obeying cart and traffic signage, and using the cart paths whenever possible will all help minimize the wear and tear on the golf course.





As many of you have probably already noticed, we have been working on clearing out areas that have been overgrown that either affect playability or block scenery on the golf course. For example, the waterfall on #18 had been largely covered up; hidden by all the foliage. It is now much cleaner and gives the finishing hole a much better visual background. Some other areas you will notice include #4 before the large greenside bunker, the left side of #7, and behind #16 green. We will continue to clear out the important areas as needed!

See you on the course,

John Glasoe